
 

 

 

27th March 2023 

 
 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- End of Employment – Chief Operations Officer 

 

Free Bird Institute would like to advise that Ms. Shaniza Bibi is no longer employed with Free 

Bird Institute Limited.  

 

The Board and Management extend their sincere appreciation for her contribution to the 

company during her tenure with us.  

 

Any ongoing correspondences with her are to be forwarded to info@fbi.ac.fj  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Hiroshi Taniguchi      Roqiqi Korodrau 

Executive Chairman       Company Secretary 
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